

# 2018-02-26 Project Management Meeting

## Attendees

- [Jamie Thomas](#)
- [Daniel Futerman](#)
- [Wyclif Luymia](#)
- [Darius Jazayeri](#)
- [Srimaurya Kummamuru](#)
- [Daniel Kayiwa](#)

## Discussion items

Item	Who	Notes
Internships: <a href="#">GSoC 2018</a>	<a href="#">Daniel Futerman</a>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Daniel's post about selection of OpenMRS - <a href="https://talk.openmrs.org/t/gsoc-2018-openmrs-selected-as-mentor-organization/15921">https://talk.openmrs.org/t/gsoc-2018-openmrs-selected-as-mentor-organization/15921</a></li><li>• trying to identify back up mentors</li><li>• 4 projects missing primary mentors (12 other projects so may be okay) - posted to Talk - <a href="https://talk.openmrs.org/t/gsoc-2018-call-for-mentors/16351">https://talk.openmrs.org/t/gsoc-2018-call-for-mentors/16351</a></li><li>• 2 weeks from now</li></ul>
Internships: <a href="#">Rails Girls Summer of Code</a>	<a href="#">Daniel Kayiwa</a>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Feb 28 applications close</li></ul>
Internships: Andela	<a href="#">Daniel Kayiwa</a>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• 4 about to role off 2 weeks from now</li><li>• currently have sprint on platform roadmap ticket (5 ppl)</li><li>• 2 week sprint to start tomorrow</li><li>• most devs have no Java experience so been giving some Java tasks at the end of there time and now trying to do this in the beginning</li><li>• Darius says there is another project coming with UI from OCL (should be a few weeks)</li></ul>
OpenMRS Reference Application 2.8	<a href="#">Stephen Senkomago Musoke</a>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Jamie asked Maurya to work with Stephen to post to Talk for 2.8 release manager</li></ul>
OpenMRS Platform 2.2	<a href="#">Samuel Male</a> and <a href="#">Irene Nyakate</a>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• tentative release date is looking to be early June based on the roadmap today</li><li>• Daniel to help support this effort</li></ul>
Scrum of Scrums	<a href="#">Darius Jazayeri</a>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Next SoS is 11 April ( talk about on 2/26 when Terry returns)</li></ul>
DHIS2 Integration	<a href="#">Maurya</a> and <a href="#">Wyclif</a>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Did Jembi support ADX?</li><li>• This is design heavy. Instead of using the relational db approach maybe think of a file storage approach to get things done faster</li><li>• Jembi would lifke to see DHIS2 to be packaged better (2 groups from iCAP who would like to use it)</li><li>• Will hold design call on March 5 (Jembi, James, Bob, OMRS devs)</li><li>• Push into tracker? Bamnhi interested and CDC case based reporting</li><li>• Have tracker with JSON pushing thru</li></ul>
AOB		<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• OpenMRS Talk Twitter account n to working</li></ul>
Next Call		<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Discuss the need for mechanism for getting projects "some love"</li><li>• OCL Subscription &amp; SolDevelo</li></ul>

## Action items

- Maurya will reach out to Stephen for 2.8 release manager

Samuel will be posting to Talk with tentative release date and items that will be in release (Daniel will help)